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TO INTERESTED INVESTORS  

 
Rome, 27 January 2016 
 
The sale process of Grandi Stazioni Retail (the subsidiary of Ferrovie dello Stato Italiane and 
Eurostazioni) is going forward: Ferrovie dello Stato Italiane sent today the information 
memorandum to the 17 groups of investors that submitted EoI. 
 
Further step of the stake sale process foresees the submission of non-binding offers from 
investors interested in Grandi Stazioni Retail by the end of February. 
  
“Given the standing of the companies which expressed their interest for Grandi Stazioni 
Retail,” said Renato Mazzoncini - FS’ CEO, “we envisage a strong competition in reaching the 
finest price.”  


